OCTOBER 22, 2014

The Keota City Council met on October 22, 2014, in the city hall for a special meeting. The meeting was called to order at
12:02 P.M. by Mayor Pro Tem Keith Conrad.

Council Members answering roll call were Greiner, Davis and Westendorf. Councilmember Hill and Mayor Cansler were
unable to attend. City employees present was Osweiler. Also in attendance was Matt Walker, French-Reneker-Associates.

Motion was made by Davis to approve the agenda, Westendorf seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote.

Motion was made by Greiner, seconded by Davis to approve the minutes from the previous meeting with two corrections.
Motion carried unanimously.

Matt Walker attended the meeting to discuss the three options that the city had for the sanitary sewer extension project. He
also an explanation on why the third option was not presented before the October 20, 2014, meeting; he was happy to
reiterate that bids came in lower than expected. There was also an explanation on how doing the gravity feed over each
property having their own pump could benefit the city if they ever expanded further in that direction; he also informed the
council that the third option could be implemented, too, in that situation if gravity feed wouldn’t work.

Motion was made by Davis to award the project to Cornerstone Excavating, Greiner seconded the motion. Motion passed
with a unanimous vote.

Motion was made by Greiner, seconded by Westendorf to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 12:38
P.M. The next regular scheduled council meeting will be on November 3, 2014, in city hall following the public hearing at
7 p.m. for the issuance of a note not to exceed $285,000 for the water main project.
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